
 

Monday 15
th

 June 2020 

Hello 2E, I hope you’ve had a good week. 

It was so lovely to see lots of you at the KS1 assemblies last week on 

Monday afternoon and Friday morning. It feels like such a long time 

since I’ve seen your happy faces so was a real treat to be able to see 

them again. Keep an eye out for details of when the next ones will 

be. Mrs Kemble will give dates and times in her daily emails. We 

might even be able to have a special assembly for year 2 . . . 

watch this space! 

I’ve been using wool this week to make lots of pom poms. I started to 

make a rainbow wreath using lots of different 

colours. When I finished there were some spare 

pom poms so I’m going to keep making some 

more and try and make a 

rug too! I’ve tried to be 

independent by making 

some more flowers using 

buttons and painted a 

colourful picture. 

We hope you will be able to try some of the 

activities in this week’s home learning. Let us 

know how you’re getting on at 

homelearning@st-

edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk  The year 2 

teachers have loved seeing your photos 

and videos so much we have recorded one 

for you to watch of us. We hope you 

enjoy the story.  

Have a happy week and stay safe.  

Love from Miss Eden  
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